
Compassion Connects Us



REMEMBER
loved ones who are not present this holiday season

HONOR
loved ones with a gift to support end-of-life care locally

CELEBRATE
with our caring community at the Tree of Life event



Dear Friends,

Over the past year, Hospice Giving Foundation has continued the 

essential work of investing in impactful agencies and providing 

educational opportunities around end-of-life decision-making. We 

remain committed to funding dedicated agencies that are caring 

for the people we love. This year, we have provided 30 education 

opportunities to equip, prepare, and promote end-of-life choices.

During this season, it is easy to be swept up in travel, shopping, 

cooking, and the bustle of the holidays. Our wish is that you take 

time to share stories, meals, and traditions that honor those you 

love. These are the encounters that create lasting memories. The 

Board and Staff at Hospice Giving Foundation are honored to be in 

community with you and hope you consider making a gift to support 

the continued and necessary work of caring for those nearing the 

end of life. To pay tribute to someone special, consider a gift in 

their honor. Your investments allow good work to flourish, bringing 

comfort and peace to families. 

Wishing you joy this holiday season!

Bill Tebbe 
Board Chair

Siobhan M. Greene 
President/CEO




